Exhibition games U12 dutch national team

Dear Friends,

We are seeking a tournament or friendly game opportunities for our national U12 (players born 2006 -07) in the weekend of April 20th - 22, 2018. This could also be against strong club teams.

Could you please put the word out to your clubs to see if anybody is interested. They can send their proposals to info@ijshockeynederland.nl.

 $\label{looking forward hearing from you.} \\$

All the best

Rob

Rob van Rijswijk Directeur / General Secretary rob.van.rijswijk@ijshockeynederland.nl +31 6 55453998 www.ijshockeynederland.nl